
Subject: AT LAST! Update 10A or Kilmeston, Cheriton & Bramdean FTTP project CFP 46126 (3) 

Dear FTTP Applicant, 

 

We understand that quite a few of you have encountered problems when trying to pledge your voucher.  If you received a screen telling you  

that your postcode is not included in the scheme, PLEASE TRY AGAIN IMMEDIATELY.  This was caused by a fault at the Openreach end and we  

have been assured that this has now been corrected.  I have sent Openreach a list of every postcode covered by the project and all should  

have been "unlocked".  If you can't successfully pledge your voucher by Friday 19 September, please get back to me on this address and I will go  

into bat again. 

 

In the meantime, if this applies to you, please TRY AGAIN at https://www.openreach.co.uk/connectmycommunity 

 

and then reply to this email address, without changing the subject line, to confirm you have pledged your voucher. 

 

Please note that, very soon the website may tell you that we have reached, or surpassed, 100% take-up (we've already reached 76% as I  

write this).  DO NOT BE DETERRED - if you don't register you may not be connected to fibre when the build happens. 

 

We're getting there! 

 

Kind regards 

 

      Graham Cresswell 

      for 

      Cllr Jason Bridgen 

      Tom Haye 

      Guy Hornsey 

      David Annette (Cheriton lead) 

https://www.openreach.co.uk/connectmycommunity

